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February 25, 2013 

APS and MAT (“We”) take this opportunity to thank the California Independent System 
Operator (“CAISO”) for the chance to comment on the Stakeholder Meeting held on February 
11, 2013, the primary topic of which was the 2012/2013 Draft Transmission Plan.  We 
commend the CAISO’s management and staff for the considerable effort and robust analysis 
put into this transmission plan and specifically the Delaney to Colorado River transmission line. 

We concur with the CAISO’s assessment of the Delaney to Colorado River line. We feel this line 
will deliver the significant net benefits ultimately sought by the CAISO and the CAISO’s 
customers. 

If the CAISO would like to discuss anything related to our original submission of the Delaney to 
Colorado River line for consideration as an economic project or need any further information to 
support the final 2012/2013 Plan, please do not hesitate to contact Brian Weber or Jason 
Smith. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason R. Smith 

Brian D. Weber 


